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The Pastoral Council held its regularly scheduled meeting on January 24, 2017. 
The council was joined by the finance council chairperson, who outlined the 
parish’s current financial situation. Generally, giving is down and cost are up. 
Though the situation is not dire, it is not as good as it has been in previous years. 
The parish must strive to be prudent and proactive regarding future income and 
expenditures. 


